
  

A BRIEF REPORT ON  

“INTERNATIONAL WINTER SCHOOL”  

Organized by THE Entrepreneurship Cell, Shyam Lal College and IQAC  

On March 3rd – 7th 2018  

To sum up the year on a great note, the Entrepreneurship Cell, in collaboration 

with IQAC and SDC helped in successfully organizing the International  

Winter School, a 7 day event which witnessed participation of the esteemed 

Finland Ambassador, Finnish Delegates from TUAS, XAMK & University of 

Turku; Eminent Business Personalities, Corporate Gems and resource persons 

across the country. The first day of the event, on 3rd of March was started off  

with an International Workshop. The topic of the workshop was 

“Entrepreneurship in Emerging Economies: The Path Ahead”. On the 5th and 6th 

of March an International Conference was held among Delegates from both the 

countries where they took up the notion “Developing Countries and Sustainable 

Development: Reconnecting Past With Present”.  

  

On the 7th of March another Workshop was successfully organized on the topic 

“International Experiences of Skill Development and It’s Adoption”.  



 The event was well attended by the faculty as well as students, and the response 

was overwhelming!   

Our heartiest thanks to the esteemed dignitaries from Finland, The Finnish  

Delegates from TUAS, XAMK & University of Turku; Eminent Business 

Personalities, Corporate Gems and resource persons across the country.   

We would also like to extend a special gratitude and vote of thanks to our faculty 

mentors of IQAC, The Entrepreneurship Cell and The Skill Development Cell. It 

could never be a success without the enthusiastic participants and the entire team. 

We hope to continue with many more such successful events. The event was 

attended by 70 students. 

 

  

  

  

  

  



 



  


